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Good day,
     My name is Allen LeBlanc, a member of St. Thomas Taxi Association, and I'm in support of Lionel
Warrell's project that he is pursuing. Warrell's property is at an ideal location for taxis traversing the
island on tours. If given the opportunity to develop this beautiful view from his property of our
historic Charlotte Amalie many fellow locals and visiting guests would have an opportunity to take
advantage of what a man from this soil could contribute to his community. It would be a pleasure
to support a young black man who is trying his best to make a difference in the tourism industry. 
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